
Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the plans for the Stibnite Gold Project. Over the last 

several years, I've had the opportunity to hear a handful of presentations on the project, sit down 

with members of Perpetua Resources and observe how the company has lived out its mission as it 

has grown. It is with this knowledge that I encourage you to move the project forward. 

It is time to move the Stibnite Gold Project. Perpetua Resources has spent the last 12 years working 

with stakeholders to make sure its project meets the highest environmental standards and brings 

positive benefits to Idaho. Over the past six years, multiple federal, state and local agencies have 

analyzed the project as part of the review process. The public has had ample time to review 

Perpetua's plans and two opportunities to provide comments. The input and permitting process has 

improved the plan. Perpetua resources has increased recreational access, improved water quality 

and reduced its project footprint. It is time to move the project forward. 

The Stibnite Gold Project has been under federal review for the last six years. That has given 

regulators and the public plenty of time to review the company's plan. I know this project will 

transform an area in need of environmental repair and secure a domestic supply of antimony. It is 

for all of these reasons that I encourage you to move the Stibnite Gold Project forward. 

Michael Carey 


